
Montgomery County Police are asking for the public's help in finding two missing girls.
Police say they are looking for 16-year-old Rachel Smith, of the 14000 block of Platinum Drive in Potomac,
and 18-year-old Rachel Crites, of the 600 block of Gate Stone Drive in Gaithersburg.

The girls have been missing since Jan.19.

Anyone with information about the location of either of girls, is asked to call the Montgomery County Police non-emergency telephone number at

Police are looking for a dark blue 1997 Subaru Outback station wagon with luggage pod with Maryland registration MBJ-485.

Rachel Smith is five feet,
one inch tall, and weighs about
118 pounds. She has green eyes,
and medium-length brown hair.

Rachel Crites is five feet,
four inches tall, and weighs about
110 pounds. She has brown eyes
and brown medium-length hair.
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